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December 14, 2020 
 
Dear Big Picture Families, 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all Big Picture students for in-person learning in the 
coming weeks.  Big Picture students will begin in-person learning on Monday January 4, 2021. 
All Big Picture students will attend school four days a week for in-person learning.  Instructional 
days will look like this: 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 
In School 

 
In School 

 
At Home 

 
In School 

 
In School 

 
Instruction: 

• Students will follow a full instructional schedule. 
• Wednesdays will be remote learning from home. Students complete assignments in 

Google classroom.  
• Students are expected to attend school as a full day attendance. 

 
Orientation 

• We will provide an orientation and activities for all students the week of January 4th. 
 
Transportation & Drop Off 

• You will receive a letter from transportation with your child’s pick up and drop off times 
and locations.  

• Families who plan to drive their students to school should drop them off at Door #10. 
 
Chromebooks 

• Our students' Chromebooks are an integral part of their learning. Please ensure they 
bring them to school on January 4th.  Please bring the power cord and headphones to 
school with the Chromebook.  We need to account for and ensure every student has 
access to a device while attending in-person instruction. 

• Grade 8-11 students who did not receive a Chromebook will receive one upon their 
return to school.  Grade 12 students will receive their device as soon as possible based 
upon vendor supply. 

 
 



 

155 Delaware Road 
Kenmore, NY 14217 
 
T (716) 874-8403 
F (716) 874-8650 
 
www.ktufsd.org 
 

Ken-Ton Big Picture Program 
Kevin Kruger 

Principal 
 

Anne Blenk 
Program Coordinator 

 
 

 
 

 
Student Attestation 

• Consistent with our safety procedures, children who are sick or may have been exposed 
to COVID-19 must stay home.  

• Prior to the attendance, parents/students will be asked to attest to the fact that, within 
the past 14 days, their child has not exhibited symptoms or a fever, tested positive, 
been in contact with someone who has tested positive, or traveled to an at-risk area.  

• Students/Families must complete the district daily ‘attestation’ which will be sent out 
daily through Remind 101 and Email to confirm they are symptom free. 

 
Medication 
Please schedule an appointment with the school nurse to drop off your child’s medication, by 
calling the school.  When dropping off your child’s medication, the following items are required: 

• Medication needs to be in the original container 
• A doctor’s order with instructions for giving the medication 
• Parent signature on the Medication Form 
• If indicated: attestation form for self-carry (e.g. for inhaler) 

 
Safety  

• Masks: Please ensure your child wears a facemask to school daily. A mask must be worn 
throughout the day, including on school district transportation.   

o Mask Breaks will be provided as needed and between classes/during passing 
time while social distancing. 

• Social Distancing will be expected in hallways and common areas.  Classrooms are set 
up to ensure 6 feet of space is provided between desks. 

• Polycarbonate dividers will be in place in common areas as well as in classrooms where 
6 feet of social distancing is not possible. 

• Handwashing and Hand Sanitizer:  Handwashing will be encouraged throughout the 
day. Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the school for student use as needed. 

• Lunch: Students will be 6 feet apart in our cafeterias during lunch.  
 
We look forward to a successful school year!  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Big Picture Principal 
 


